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| would like to make the following comments to the Board of Supervisors regarding Redistricting:

I am a member of Santa Clara Valley Together which is part of a coalition working toward more equitable representation
for residents and voters of the Santa Clara Valley. | support Community Map V2, which combines the Santa Clara Valley
with portions of Oxnard and Camarillo and several unincorporated communities. | believe that specifically combining
Santa Paula and Fillmore with Oxnard will keep communities of interest together. These three cities have a long
agricultural history, as well as an existing agricultural economy and workforce. These three cities are also among the
four oldest cities in the County, and share many of the same concerns such as aging infrastructure, aging housing stock,
gentrification, etc. Community Map V2 does not include any portion of Moorpark, so concerns about splitting that
community are mitigated by this new map. | believe that Community Map V2 meets the requirements of both the Fair
Maps Act and the Voting Rights Act, and should serve as the basis for the revision of Supervisorial District boundaries.
Thank you.

Mary Ann Krause

Santa Paula





